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Republicans call for leadership
Senate Republicans call for leadership, reiterate determination to

crafting bold, critical bipartisan solutions

SALEM, Ore.-Today, Senate Republicans delivered to Senate President Peter Courtney and
Speaker of the House Tina Kotek a letter calling for leadership.

From the letter:

"The 2017 Legislative Session presents a tremendous bipartisan opportunity to work together
to solve the challenges facing urban and rural Oregonians.

"On behalf of the Senate Republican Caucus, we wanted to reiterate our interest and
willingness to work with you to craft solutions for bold, decisive action on the most critical
issues facing all Oregonians. Specifically, Senate Republicans are calling on you, as
presiding officers to convene a meeting with legislative leaders from all parties to start a
constructive, bipartisan dialogue on transportation, PERS reform, revenue reform, and
spending reform.

"Senate Republicans are willing to meet any time and any place to bring sustainable solutions
to begin solving Oregon's serious problems."

The Senate Republican Office offered the following statement: 

"This upcoming session presents tremendous opportunity to collaborate, engage and lead.
We are ready."

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iLHofldqdldu6Fj52QhtUVx8mDoh5_ToObCyfsHfNOvehsR64qVebwqRLxEclKXvx8dqlQE68ccYX0a7tEDVrN1hxhleasV3XG1StRe6xbIdgIMpcNzrc2Q7o-ZkPl-dJlvk_Z4OUUkI4GvTtPHEzr3I82NQGN5GgHym2TpxquTEomHKKc1eVmyD4k74XGWXrXNUGl2LGGGfa3W3LCJi3tXXcE8jJgqvD19fGoOcVMSSIQTelb8NGC8pjvFOfotK&c=&ch=
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